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GitLab started using Google Chrome as our default browser in GitLab 12.3. With the release of GitLab 13.5 we
enabled the use of Chrome in GitLab. With GitLab 14.0 we have released two major improvements in this area:
**New global configuration.** We have added a new default_browser_options setting that allow you to specify a
list of browsers to use by default. GitLab can now launch new tabs in the different supported browsers based on
this setting. To see how this works, see the issue for more details. **New local configuration.** GitLab now lets
you further customize the browser used for each repository. You can customize the default_browser setting by
using the default_browser_options setting. This feature is turned off by default. You can enable it in the GitLab

section of the repository you want to customize. More information on this issue . We have updated our
WYSIWYG editor to version 14.4.0. As we are not supporting WYSIWYG editing in your CI, we have disabled it for
the public from this point forward. We continue to maintain WYSIWYG editing for internal projects. GitLab now

performs WYSIWYG validation for public projects. We now automatically close issues when a pull request is
merged. This includes issues on commits that were merged with --no-verify. It also includes issues that your

team tagged with Closed by.. when a fix is merged. New functionality in UI/dashboard pages using our recently
launched dashboard widgets. These new widgets allow you to easily create UI and API centric pages in GitLab in
a few minutes. An example of this would be a login form for GitLab that uses widgets to create the API centric

page that you see when you log in to GitLab. Other dashboard widgets include a recent issues list, a recent
comments list, or the list of wiki pages. Examples of API centric pages created with widgets include the recent

issues list on the projects API pages or the recent comments page on the UI project page.
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Our default workflow in GitLab 13.12 no longer allows you to create issues, merge pull requests, or comments
directly from a wiki page. Instead, you can only create them from the issue comments page or from a free-form

comment field of an existing issue or a pull request. However, in this case, if your pull request or issue was
created from a comments page, the data will be copied to the pull request or issue in the review workflow. If
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you want to review comments or pull requests without creating an issue or a pull request, you can edit the
issue or pull request to add a comment field with the content you want to review. As a result of the

deprecation, the performance reporting for file-level metrics has been moved to the Task endpoint, which is
more efficient. Previously this reporting was performed on the Metrics resource. You can still use the Metrics

API to retrieve the full report for your projects, but you must filter the data yourself. With the update, an
example response would be { date: "2021-03-01", value: 3 }. The first key/value (2021-03-01: 3) will be

removed and replaced by the last two (date: 2021-03-01, value: 3). Support for legacy feature flags has been
removed in GitLab 13.4, so they must be migrated to GitLab 14. This means the API endpoints must be

updated, we removed the FeatureFlag endpoint. The legacy flag setting is still stored in the database, so you
can query it using the API and upgrade your FeatureFlags using the UI. If you have an ongoing project with a
large number of legacy flags, it may be a good idea to generate a new Feature Flag at this time and migrate

your existing flags to it. Also, make sure the strategies and environments match the deleted flag. 5ec8ef588b
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